
           Respect - Equality - Ambition - Community - Hard Work & Determination     
  

   

 

Principal: Michelle Dyer 

 
 

Avonbourne Boys’ and Girls’ Academies are part of United Learning. United Learning comprises: UCST (Registered in England No: 2780748. Charity No. 
1016538) and ULT (Registered in England No. 4439859. An Exempt Charity). Companies limited by guarantee. VAT number 834 8515 12. Registered 
address: United Learning, Worldwide House, Thorpe Wood, Peterborough, PE3 6SB. 

Avonbourne Boys’ and Girls’ Academies 
Harewood Avenue 

Bournemouth 
Dorset 

BH7 6NY 
t: 01202 398451 

e: office@avonbourneacademy.org.uk 
w: http://www.avonbourneacademy.org.uk 

23rd January 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 10 Virtual Parents’ Evening – Wednesday 5th February 2025 

We would like to invite you to attend our Virtual Year 10 Parents’ Evening on Wednesday 5th February from 

4:30-7:00pm.    

This is a key event and will provide you with an excellent opportunity to discuss your child’s progress in 

each subject. Appointments can be booked via our online platform 'School Cloud' and can be made from 

Monday 27th January at 9:00am. Appointments will close on Monday 3rd February at 3:00pm.   

Appointments are 4 minutes in length with a 30 second break scheduled between each appointment. If 

there is something you would like to discuss specifically, or a question you would like the answer to, please 

do use the 'Ask a Question' feature on school cloud to enable our staff to be fully prepared for your 

appointment.  

To book your appointments, please visit: https://avonbourneboys.schoolcloud.co.uk  

Please note these appointments are first come first served. A waiting list will be created if staff become 

fully booked and staff will contact you before the February half-term break.  

To sign in you will need to enter your details (Title, Forename, Surname, and email address) and your child’s 

Forename, Surname, and date of birth. Please note where parents/carers sometimes have problems is due 

to your title i.e., Mr/Mrs/Ms. This information is the same as what is on your Arbor Parent App.    

There are videos posted on our school website under the tab ‘Students and Parents’ and then ‘Parents’ 

Evenings’ showing how to add appointments.   

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch with us via: If you have any further 

questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch with us via: Classof2028@avonbourneacademy.org.uk 

Yours sincerely, 

     

Tom Kidman      Ben Ryan 

Assistant Principal     Head of Year 10 

Raising Standards 
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